## Photo, Audio and Video Release Form

## Dear Families:

As part of our goal in sharing with you our work and that of our students, we ask that you give consent to building principals and anyone authorized by the VVS Central School District the use of the below in print and on television, websites, radio and social media (i.e., our Facebook pages, newspaper articles, etc.):

- A photograph of my child
- The name of my child
- A video and/or audio recording of my child
- A picture or video featuring my child's work

We ask that you fill out the bottom portion of this paper if you do not give consent, and return it on the first day of school. If you have any questions, please contact your building principal or Sondra Whalen, Director of Communications, at (315) 829-7412 or swhalen@vvsschools.org.

Thank you!

## PLEASE CHECK BELOW IF YOU DO NOT GIVE CONSENT

☐ I DO NOT give consent	
Child's Name(s):	Grade:
	Grade:
	Grade:
	Grade:
Signature of Parent/Guardian	Date